
From: Kathryn Wiseman <Kathryn.Wiseman@walmart.com>
To: Noel, Jenniferjnoel@sccommerce.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/2/2014 2:47:06 PM
Subject: RE: Innovation Fund Conference Call

Thank you and I apologize for the short notice.

Kathryn Wiseman
Public Affairs and Government Relations
Phone 479-277-2245 Cell 479-270-8392
kathryn.wiseman@walmart.com

From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 1:39 PM
To: Kathryn Wiseman
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Innovation Fund Conference Call

Kathryn,
Good afternoon, South Carolina Commerce is going to have someone from our existing industry team 
participate on the call. We can pass along information where we see a fit.

Jennifer

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 1, 2014, at 7:13 PM, "Kathryn Wiseman" <Kathryn.Wiseman@wal-mart.com> wrote:

Hi Katherine and Jennifer,

This Thursday the US Conference of Mayors and Walmart are hosting a conference call to talk about the 
Walmart US Manufacturing Innovation Fund grant process. If you have contacts at the state or local level 
who might be interested, please feel free to forward this invitation. Thanks!

Kathryn

Kathryn Wiseman
Public Affairs and Government Relations
Phone 479-277-2245 Cell 479-270-8392
kathryn.wiseman@wal-mart.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error destroy it 
immediately. *** Walmart Confidential ***
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